Sherry Sian

From: NWTMN - IMA Coordinator [ima.nwimn@gardtal.com]

Sent: Woednesday, August 06, 2003 10:39 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: NWTMN Report - Cumulative Effects Drybones/Wool Bays
Sherry, ;

My original intention was to collect information from only our Fort Resolution
beneficiaries that have some recorded TK and Land Use information available. Instead of
going with this initial approach I encourage input from all 3 communities and our
Yellowknife Field Office. Some have expressed interest in reporting traditional fishing
activity along side the land use. Because of the nature of the exploration I believe that
recording the fishing activity is as important as recording the land use.

Given the interest expressed by the communities I belleve&that the original target date of
today is not very realistic.

I would be aiming at late this month or early September as a delivery date.
Regards,

Jason E. Lepine

Interim Measures Agreement Cocrdinator

Northwest Territory Métis Nation
Fort Smith, NT

-

————— Original Message—----—-—

From: Sherry Sian [mailto:ssian@mveirb.nt.ca}

Sent: August 6, 2003 11:30 2M

To: NWTMN - IMA Ccoordinator

Subject: RE: NWTMN Report - Cumulative Effects Dryboaes/Wool Bays

‘

Jason,

Thank you for the update. For clarity, would you still like this informatiocn included in
the cumulative effects study? If so, what is your expected completion date? If possible,
I would like to be able to include this in my status report to the Review Board tomorrow.

Regards,
Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT XI1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766~7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074 .
e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

————— Original Message-—-—-

From: NWTMN - IMA Coordinator [mailto:ima.nwtmn@gardtzl.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2003 10:17 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: NWTMN Report - Cumulative Effects Drybones/Wool Bays
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Sherzry,

In regards to the above noted issue the NWIMN will not be able to make today's deadline
for submissions. The volume of information was under estimated and will take longer than
expected to collect.

In light of this reality the NWTMN will have to submit our report at a future date.

I trust that this is acceptable.

Regards, ,

Jason E. Lepine

Interim Measures Agreement Coordinator

Northwest Territory Métis Nation
Fort Smith, NT
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